
March 2025 Newsletter 
Room 205 – Mrs. Beebe 

 

 

Happy March! Room 205 is buzzing with 
activity. The preschoolers have been busy 
exploring and playing in the classroom and 
on the playground. This class loves 
imaginative play and it is a joy to listen and 
watch them play and create new 
adventures together! 

March Learning Themes 

Authors:  
We will be reading and discussing some 
enjoyable books from a couple favorite 
authors, Julia Donalson and Karma Wilson. 
We will focus on identifying characters, 
making real-life connections between 
stories and characters, making predictions, 
retelling events, comparing and contrasting 
stories, and most importantly, finding joy in 
reading! In addition, we will be spending 
more time writing in our journals in March. 
The dramatic play area will be transformed 
into a castle to encourage imagination. 

Authors:  
We will explore the signs of spring. This will 
include the changes in plants/trees, 
weather, animals and what people do in the 
spring. 
 

Walking Through the Alphabet 

March letters will be as follows: 
Zz, Ii, Qq 

 
Junior Teacher 

We have had fantastic Jr Teacher lessons 
this year! The kiddos really look forward to 
learning from their peers. One idea your 
child may want to do is to share a favorite 
book. Please help your child prepare to talk 
about the book (ideas: name of author, 
characters, things that happen in the 

beginning, middle and the end of the book). 
Have your child also identify his/her favorite 
part (or page) of the book. They are not 
expected to read the book! Please see the Jr 
Teacher schedule posted on our classroom 
site.  

Parent/Teacher Spring Conferences 

I am looking forward to meeting with you 
again in person or via Zoom to discuss your 
child’s development and progress. We will 
discuss self-help skills, social and emotional 
development, speech and language 
development, large and small motor skills, 
cognitive skills, and areas of interest. I will 
be available for conferences on Tuesday, 
March 18, as there will be a substitute 
teacher in our classroom that day.  I will 
send a link to a conference sign-up google 
doc in early March. Please send me any 
comments, concerns, or questions you 
would like addressed at the conference.  

I will be observing your preschooler and 
preparing for conferences during the month 
of March. If you plan to have your child 
gone from school for more than a day or 
two, please notify me ahead of time with 
dates of absence. Thank you! 

Important Dates: 
3/4 – LHUMP t-shirt day 
3/18 – Parent/Teacher Conference 
3/31- 4/3 - School Closed – Spring Break 
4/7 – School resumes 
 
Communication: If at any time you have questions 
or concerns, please message me through 
brightwheel, email me at 
dbeebe@lakeharrietumpreschool.org or call/text my 
mobile phone.             
 

 ~Mrs. Beebe 
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